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Jeff Watson

From: Brad manney <brad.manney@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 17, 2015 3:41 PM
To: Jeff Watson
Subject: McIntosh's proposal for event center

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

While I can appreciate the need for this event center to be available in lower Kittitas County, I have a couple of 
concerns when it comes to how traffic will be handled. 
 
I rent a place a little farther north of the McIntosh's and have had to deal with major traffic issues when events 
are being already being held at the location.  Due to the high speeds on the roadway, I feel that this something 
that needs to addressed as cars are entering and leaving the busy road.  There are pictures from a funeral held at 
the property which show a bunch of cars lined up on the shoulder.  This poses a safety risk for people driving as 
well as people parked. 
 
The entry and exit back onto the road is not the most visible.  The cars are coming up a hill to enter the 
roadway.  This may prove to be an issue if cars and coming and going late at night in the area and there is no 
lighting that reaches the highway. 
 
Thank you for your consideration, 
 
Brad Manney 


